
MINUTES OF THE ALCOHOLIC BEVERAGE CONTROL BOARD 

SEPTEMBER 21, 2022 

 

On the 21st of September, 2022, the ABC Board did convene at Little Rock, Arkansas for its regular 

monthly meeting and in attendance were Freddie Black, Chairman, Steve Smith, Alex Blass and Buckley 

O’Mell as substitute.  

The Board accepted the Director’s Decisions, Violation Resume, Warning Letters, and request for 

extension of inactive status letters.  Board member Steve Smith made a motion to approve, Buckley 

O’Mell seconded the motion and the motion passed with a 4-0 vote.  

Chairman Black announced that the next ABC Board meeting will be held on October 12, 2022. 

The Board meeting was then adjourned.  

 

____________________________________   ________________________________ 

          Freddie Black, Chairman                                            Doralee Chandler, Director 

 

 


